
 

 

July 26, 2019 

 

PARKING DECK UPDATE 

UPDATE #2 

 

 ON JULY 23, 2019, SEALED BIDS IN RESPONSE TO THE PLUMBING BID WERE 

OPENED. THE VILLAGE RECEIVED SEVEN RESPONSES. THE VILLAGE OWNER’S 

REPRESENTATIVE SCOTT CREECH IS REVIEWING THE BID SUBMITTALS 

 

 THE VILLAGE OWNER’S REPRESENTATIVE SCOTT CREECH IS REVIEWING 

RESPONSES TO AN RFP FOR PARKING DECK QUALITY CONTROL 

ASSURANCE/QUALITY CONTROL TESTING SERVICES. A FINAL 

RECOMMENDATION WILL BE SENT TO THE VILLAGE BOARD FOR APPROVAL 

 

 PLEASE VISIT WWW.VILLAGEOFHINSDALE.ORG TO TRACK THE PROGRESS OF 

THE PARKING DECK.  THE WEBSITE WILL ALSO INCLUDE A LINK TO 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS. 

 


